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Mr Ben Eveleigh
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Eveleigh,

IIIII

Re: SSD5314 — Pymble Ladies College — Staged Development proposal

I refer to your request of 7 February 2013 for the Environment Protection Authority's comments on the
abovementioned State Significant Development Application.

Please note that the proposed activity is not listed under schedule 1 of the Protection to the Environment
Operations Act 1997. Therefore, an Environment Protection Licence is not required.

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Mr David Gathercole on Ph 9995 6823.

Yours sincerely
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JENNIFER SAGE
Acting Head Sydney Industry
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 7, 79 George Street Parramatta NSW 2150

Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900
ABN 43 682 285 758

www..environment.nsw.gov.au
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